
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Dear Representative  Nearman, 
 
My name is Sarah Deumling and I am a resident of rural Polk County. I am writing to encourage you to 
vote for HB 2578. I think a bill which would reduce the influence of corporate money in our elections 
and increase the voice of citizens would be a very positive thing. 
 
Once again I strongly encourage your support of HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Deumling 
4550 Oak Grove Rd. 
Rickreall, OR 97371 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sarah Deumling 
4550 N Oak Grove Rd 
Rickreall, OR 97371-9747 
(503) 585-6380 
 
 
 
 


